October 1, 1980

Reverend John J. Geoghan : - i
37 Pelton Street _—
West Roxbury, MA 02132 -

Dear Father J ack

1 am reluctant to bother you at t:hia t:ime regarding your . yd
status of Sick Leave. . However, ‘the policy of the Archdiocese

with respect to any Extension of Sick anve St:at:us calls for
our contacting you at this time. ;

I am aware that Gil Phinn wrote you on August: 29, 1980 requesﬁ-- }}
ing that you contact us. To date we have received no reply. Via AF
This letter will perhaps aimplify the matter for you ’ iy

We need to know in writing from your physician whether oxr not .
he is recommending an Extension of your period of S:Lcin Leave. .
I am, therefore, respectfully feque-sging that you contact: your -
physician at your earliest convenlence and ask him to write us .
his recommendation. We will awalt your physician's letter before
conferring with His Eminence Cardinal Medeiros. ‘
Be assured -that this office i.s wiiling to assist you 111 what:evet
way possible. Do not hesitate to call us at any t:ime. .

"' "
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Weih warm personal regarda, ' xemain

‘-Rev. Thomas F. Oates, ..
_.-. . Assistant Director - - ..
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